Dr. Diana Bustamante

I strongly urge you to support protections for agricultural workers. The heat in southern New
Mexico is extreme and not enough precautions have been in place to protect them. Your decision
will have an impact nationally as, we hope, other states will emulate your noble efforts to find ways
to provide safe working environments for workers. Thank you.



